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Commendation Memorandum

Date: September 21, 2022
To: Stephen Townsend, Equipment Operator
Edward Winters, Equipment Operator
Richard Cotto, Equipment Operator
Mark Latwinas, Crew Leader
Peter Alfonso, Special Equipment Operator
April Oberry, Maintenance Worker Il
From: Stephen Stack, Assistant Director
Subject: Customer Commendation — Camper’s Holiday / Culbreath Rd.

Dear Stephen, Edward, Richard, Mark, Peter, and April,

This letter is to recognize your efforts in correcting canal flooding at Culbreath Road affecting
the Camper’s Holiday residents. Having been in contact with us for multiple months remedying
this issue, the Camper’s Holiday Association was extremely impressed with your service and
went out of their way to contact the County and compliment your efforts upon completion,
stating “Camper’s Holiday could not be more satisfied with your work”.

Thank you again for handling the situation despite any blockades encountered and for all your
hard work, contributions, and efforts to assist our customers. A copy of this memorandum will
be placed in your personnel file for future reference

With sincere appreciation,

G T

Assistant Director
Hernando County Department of Public Works

Cc: Personnel File — HR
Scott Herring, Director of Public Works/County Engineer
Art Lozano, Field Supervisor — Drainage Maintenance



